
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Burns, JamesJamesBurns@gov.sc.gov
CC: Haltiwanger, KatherineKatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/9/2015 1:40:24 PM
Subject: Re: Liston Truesdale

Will do.
Thanks, KV

On Aug 8, 2015, at 7:17 PM, Burns, James <JamesBurns@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

KV, let's proceed as Halti recommends below. Can you please handle with Rep. Brown and the 
requester?

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 8, 2015, at 7:00 PM, Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I have not gotten a request like this before. I recommend declining and not sending to 
anyone else since they called us. Our office should respond and offer a our condolences 
and a letter. Just my thoughts based on the info below.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 8, 2015, at 6:49 PM, Burns, James <JamesBurns@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I think we generally send these type of things through Halti. Based on the late notice I 
am uncertain how we can have somebody speak. The Governor is out of town and 
unavailable, Since the request involves law enforcement, could we punt to Chief Keel 
or Sheriff's Association?

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 8, 2015, at 5:33 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
wrote:

Please read the email below. This request came from on Friday. How should we 
respond?
Katherine

Begin forwarded message:
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From: "Jones, Sheila" <SheilaJones@gov.sc.gov>
Date: August 7, 2015 at 4:50:50 PM EDT
To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: Liston Truesdale

Good Afternoon,

I received a call this afternoon from Rep. Grady Brown. One of his constituents Ms. Abby 
Denny's uncle died this morning. His was appointed Sheriff of Bishopville by then 
Governor West. Ms. Denny would like for someone from the governor's office to speak at 
his funeral on Monday at 4:00. She believes this request is appropriate because her uncle 
and his wife were both legends in the town of Bishopville. Her uncle designed the badges 
for the sheriff's department and even received the Order of the Palmetto for his lifetime 
of service. Funeral services will be held at Grace First Baptist Church. Ms. Denny would 
like to know who will be able to speak at the services so it can be put in the church 
bulletin. She can be reached at (843)687-6100.

Sheila
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